DECEMBER 30, 2010

Wabash County Commissioners met in Special Session in the Wabash County
Auditor’s Office on December 30, 2010. Commissioners Barry J. Eppley,
Brian K. Haupert, and Scott E. Givens met informally to review and approve
the final 2010 Payroll Claims and Allowance Docket for the Pay Period ended
December 31, 2010; Insurance and Utility Claims and Allowance Docket as of
December 30, 2010.

Commissioners discussed a county contribution to the Wabash County
Historical Museum for their new Free Admission for Wabash County student
field trips during 2011. Givens made a motion to approve a $500 contribution
from the Wabash County CEDIT Fund for the program; his motion was
seconded by Eppley and approved on a 2-0 vote, Haupert abstained. The
Commissioners also signed an Internal Budget Transfer request for the $500
from an unneeded appropriation balance in the CR 800 N Project line item.

No other business, the meeting recessed. The next regular meeting will be a re-
organizational meeting on January 3, 2011 at 9:00 A.M. in the Commissioners
Meeting Room on the second floor of the Wabash County Courthouse.



